
   

 

                                    

 

 

Many times Fall can be the best time of the year to either build a new 
deck or resurface an existing one to give it a new look.  Either way, 
money spent on outdoor living is one of the best investments that you 
can make in your home.  Capps Home Building Center is pleased to 
offer the following Fiberon Fall Special to truly make this the best time 
of the year to add the deck that most homeowners dream of! 

 

• Any Fiberon Decking product purchased through Capps Home 
Building Center from September 15, 2015 through October 30, 
2015 will qualify for a $3 per board rebate.   

• Rebate funds will be paid to the purchaser of the material by 
November 15th either in form of a check or Capps credit. 

• All purchases will qualify for entry in a drawing for a Yeti Cooler 
provided by Capps Home Building.  There will be one entry for 
every $100 spent on Fiberon Decking or Railing. 

 

 

 

                                   

 


